Notes on the Grimsby Morris constitution and policies

In November of 2021 Grimsby Morris Men voted to change the sides admission policy, allowing
any person to join the side rather than men only. On the adoption of this new policy the side also
changed its name to Grimsby Morris.

In March of 2022 Trevor Jones of Grimsby Morris updated the constitution and policies of the side
to reflect this change. There were no substantive changes to either the constitution or the policies.
The name “Grimsby Morris Men” wherever it occurred, was replaced by “Grimsby Morris”, the
“Grimsby Morris Men” logo was replaced by a “Grimsby Morris” logo and there was some general
tidying up of layout. Trevor passed the documents to Nick Booth who replaced the logo with the
latest version, exported them as pdf files and uploaded them to the side’s website for public access
as required by the constitution.



